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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Remote Council Participation at Meetings 

 

THAT Administration provide a report before the end of the second quarter of 2017 that 

addresses the issues with participation in Council meetings by telephone, including 

identification of any more effective methods that may be available to allow for councillor 

participation in meetings by electronic means.  

 

Background 

Councillor Brian Botterill served Notice of Motion at the February 7, 2017 Council meeting.  

 

 

 


